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ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 

 
Circular 25, 2022                                                                                                       

  
Dear Students,                                     November 25, 2022 

                                                                                                                                     

• The school website has been restructured with necessary information and updation. 

      You are expected to have a view of the website and its pages and keep yourself updated 

      with the news and information the school communicates from time to time. 
 

• School website: www.stfrancishighschoolsslc.com 

• Parents are strictly advised to inform the children about the information being given 

      through circulars the school is sending via Messages & “Parent Connect Mobile App” 

      for their information. The circulars are also uploaded in the website. 
 

• Parents can send email to the school from the website itself. Go to the Contact Menu 

      in the website, mention your name, and in the message column, don’t forget to mention 

      the name of the child, class and division. The email will be viewed by the Principal. 
 

• The school has decided to publish an e-newsletter, titled, THE VOICE OF PEACE  

      twice in a year. The first issue will be published in January. Write-ups from the students 

      will be published, provided they are authentic, sincere, genuine and motivational. 

      The write-ups must be sent to the email: sfhs.thevoiceofpeace@gmail.com 
 

• Admission for Classes LKG to Class X is closed for the academic year 2023-24.  
 

• There will not be Open Day for FA - III. 
 

                         

                       Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                     Principal 
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